
PRESENTATION NIGHT
A reminder that all students are to wear full summer uniform for the evening
Presentation Night on Thursday 7 December. We would love if you were able to
bring along a plate of supper and share with us at the conclusion of the evening.

REPORTS / END OF YEAR MAGAZINE
Students will be bringing home their Semester 2 student reports and the End of
Year Magazine tomorrow morning.

JUST BRASS
A reminder that Just Brass students will need to bring their instruments and music
to school tomorrow, Thursday 7 December, for a final practice for Presentation
Night.

2024
A reminder that the office will be open on 24-25 January and students will
commence Term 1 on Tuesday 30 January, 2024.

THANK YOU
The Secondary Students were privileged to recently hear from two speakers: Mr
Andrew Roberts, who spoke to us about personal brand, interviews and resumes,
and Dr Ruth Lawrence for sharing her knowledge about the Australian Light Horse,
the history of Israel, and the significance of the battle of Beersheba as a follow on
from learning about World War I in History this year. Thank you to both of these
guest speakers - We very much appreciated the presentations they gave!
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